
Distance Learners 

There have been some great questions asked about distance 

learning. It is really important that your child/children complete 

ELA and math lessons five days each week. It is sounding like 

one or two lessons each day is appropriate. Science and social 

studies lessons should be completed two or three days each 

week. At least two hours per day should be spent engaged in 

learning through the platform you are using. Families of 

kindergarten students may find that an hour per day is 

sufficient. 

If you have any questions, these are your school contact 

people: 

K-1 Donna Brooks    dbrooks@bethlehem.k12.nh.us 

1-2 Rosie Shea     rshea@bethlehem.k12.nh.us 

3-4 Sara Cascadden     scascadden@bethlehem.k12.nh.us 

5-6 Jen Ingerson    jingerson@bethlehem.k12.nh.us 

Remember that you may submit a receipt each month to be 

reimbursed for the cost of Time 4 Learning. On November 20 

you can reassess your family’s situation and decide to continue 

distance learning or come back into the building. 

 


